Russian Duo c/o Terry Boyarsky 3003 Euclid Heights Blvd. Cleveland Heights, OH 44118

October 10, 2016

Dear Terry and Oleg,

The Fairmont Chamber Music Society thanks you, Russian Duo, for your recent performance in Fairmont, WV. The audience, through our surveys, remarked about your performance with comments like "best chamber music concert ever," "superb", and "interesting, lively and entertaining." Many positive comments were also made about your friendly interaction with the audience revealing Russian culture, history, stories and the varied repertoire of musical selections performed by two outstanding musicians. Other comments indicated that your performance "ended too soon." But it was very nice that following the concert, our audience had the opportunity to meet you and talk with you at the reception.

In the 34 seasons of the Fairmont Chamber Music Society, Inc., a concert featuring the balalaika is a first for us and is a great beginning for our current 35th season. Thank you again and best wishes for continued success in all your musical endeavors.

Sincerely,

Brenda Giannis, Vice-President

FCMS, Inc.